

Ottawa, 23rd May, 1932.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University, Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur ,-

I thank you for your very kind letter of the 19th instant.

I assure you that it would please me very much to accept your invitation to visit MacDonald College.

Immediately following prorogation of Parliament I expect to leave for Western Canada and as yet cannot say how long I will be in the West, and, therefore, am unable to make any definite plans before the Economic Conference. However, I shall certainly keep this invitation in mind and hope the opportunity will present itself for me to make this visit.

Yours very truly,

R. Weir.

(1.1-1-5).47-